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Present:  Martha Davis, Jackie Jones, Charlie Meadows, Sally Newton, John Simpson, Mary Simpson.

Opening prayer was given by Sally Newton.  Charlie Meadows will give the opening prayer at the August 18, 2019 meeting.

Minutes from the June meeting where reviewed and a motion was made by Jackie Jones to accept and seconded by John Simpson.  Passed unanimously.

Charlie Meadows passed out the treasurer’s report for June.  TD Ameritrade stocks were up $36,426.00 and Vanguard stocks also up $6,873.29.  The flower fund is on the negative and donations are needed.  The Discretionary fund has a balance of $801.49. 

In old business, the addition of a new sound system that was approved has been sidelined for the time being.  Jackie Jones made a motion to hold off until the rental house is finished and rented.
Marty Davis seconded.  John Simpson will see about replacing the rope to the bell in the tower.
Jackie Jones will call Rick Smith again about the leak in the bell tower.  It was agreed that a sketch of the church needs to be made for the church disaster plan.  Sally Newton reported about the work done on the rental house.  Bryon Newton has been busy on many repairs. New washer and dryer as well as refrigerator are in place.  New blinds have been purchased that still need to be hung but the house is ready to show if someone is interested.  

In new business, Mary Simpson reported on hearing from Bishop Bascom.  She was given a list of supply priests as well as the name of a retired couple who may be interested in an interim position with us.  She will contact them this week.  John Simpson was contacted by the Sedan firemen about having their meetings in the parish hall.  Charlie Meadows made a motion to let them use it at no charge as long as the hall is available.  Marty Davis seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.  John will let them know.  Mary Simpson will call to have the rectory cleaned.  Charlie Meadows agreed to be in charge of taking out the trash weekly and Mary Simpson will take the recycling.

Our next meeting will be August 18, 2019.  

The meeting closed with the Lord’s Prayer.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sally Newton
Clerk
